
Dear Colleagues,

This is the first in-person Summer School since 2019 when we 
met in Croatia.  It is a moment for members of the international 
Group Analytic community to gather for the first time since the 
beginning of the Covid-19 pandemic. 

We could not have imagined that we would now also be 
reaching out to our colleagues in Ukraine and Russia, at this 
profoundly unsettling time.

This year’s Summer School is a time for restorative reflection 
and reaffirmation of our values as group analysts.

We encourage you to attend the event, which is to be held in 
Ireland. GASi has provided generous funding for bursaries, 
which are intended to enable trainee group analysts and people 
interested in group work, from far and near, to attend. Group 
analytic organisations may also apply if providing sponsorship 
for trainees.

For more information, registration, and link to accommodation 
booking, please go to our website, which will be updated when 
more information is available.

www.gasisummerschool2022.com

with best wishes,

Marit Joffe Milstein Christine Christie
(Co Chair) (Co Chair)

http://www.gasisummerschool2022.com

